
 

 

 

SAGEMCOM SAS 

Florian TREMBLAY 

250 route de l’empereur 

925848 RUEIL-MALMAISON 

France 

 

To :  

UN Global Compact 

 

 

 

The 4th of June 2014 

 

 

Subject: Request for a grace period for COP submission 

 

 

Dear Madam, Sir,  

 

As defined in the COP policy of the UN Global Compact, we, SAGEMCOM SAS, are entitled to 

publish a Communication on Progress by the 4
th

 of June 2014. 

 

We apply for an extension of the COP due date. Because of major changes and new workshops in 

our CSR management, Data enclosed in our 2014 COP are still under validation process. 

Expected date for full validation and COP Submission is 30
th

 of June 2014. 

 

I remain at your disposal for any further question. 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Florian TREMBLAY 

Sustainable Development Expert 

 


